**DIRECTORATE:** 

**Human Resource Development** 

Private Bag X9137, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

Ex-NED Building, 228 Pietermaritz Street, Pietermaritzburg, 3201

Tel: 033 846 5284 Fax: 086 527 5985

TO:

ALL DEPUTY DIRECTORS-GENERAL

CHIEF DIRECTORS: DISTRICT OPERATIONS

DISTRICT DIRECTORS

PARTIES TO THE PROVINCIAL EDUCATION LABOUR RELATIONS COUNCIL

CHAIRPERSON, PROVINCIAL MANAGER AND PROVINCIAL SUPPORT OFFICER: PELRC

**CESs (CIRCUIT MANAGEMENT)** 

SCHOOL PRINCIPALS

INVITATION TO THE TEACHER WELL-BEING SEMINAR

The Provincial Education Labour Relations Council (PERC), working together with Human Resource Development directorate, are organizing the Teacher Well-being Seminar to take place on Friday 5th August 2022. The venue of the seminar will be held at Old Legislature Assembly Chamber Room, Ulundi. There will be 200 delegates attending physically. The theme of this seminar is: "Educator well-being to ensure quality teaching and learning in the KZN Department of Education".

1. The following officials/employees are invited to attend the seminar:

All Deputy Directors-General

Chief Directors: District Operations

Chief Director (Office of the HOD)

Chief Director: Rural and Special Education

Director: SNES

Director: Communication & Publications

All District Directors

All CESs (Circuit Management)



- All Deputy Directors: HRM (District Level)
- All PELRC (Chamber) delegates (including Chairperson, Provincial Manager and Provincial Support Officer)
- All EHW Practitioners
- 100 Class-based educators
- 2. SADTU and ATU are requested to nominate delegates (classroom-based educators) that are based in Zululand District

The list of nominees must be submitted via email to Ms Happy Goba at Happy.Goba@kzndoe.gov.za by no later than **Thursday 29**th **July 2022**.

Advocate MB Masuku

**Deputy Director General:** 

21/07/2022

**Corporate Management** 

Date